Townsend, Erle

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dana Milair <Dana.Milair@ejprescott.com>

Thursday, January 18, 2024 7:18 AM

DEP Rule Comments

"Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting).”
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Dear Board Members,

| don’t believe the EV technology, infrastructure and market are currently able to support the program you are currently
reviewing and preparing to vote on. | would encourage you to vote no on the proposal.

Thank you,

Dana Milair
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